Coffee Chats are a regular event hosted by SEAS Office of Diversity and Inclusion in order to create an opportunity for all members of our community to come together over coffee and donuts. This is an informal event focused on providing students, faculty, and staff a welcoming space to engage with their own community. The SEAS Office of Diversity and Inclusion has created a goal of education and community building through Coffee Chats and recognizes partnerships with on-campus groups. 

If your group would like to partner on a Coffee Chat please fill out these questions and return to: TessH@princeton.edu

1. How is your group planning on bringing awareness and education to our community through the Coffee Chat?





2. Does the target audience or demographic served by the your organization also support the population that SEAS Diversity and Inclusion aims to reach or support through the Coffee Chat?





3. How does your organization demonstrate a commitment to diversity, equity, and inclusion?







4. Is there another organization or program you’re considering partnering with on this Coffee Chat? 
